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August 5, 1998 

Mr. John Leonette 
Hunter Creek Utilities, LLC 
902 Whispering Pines 
Bloomingburg, NY 12721 

Re: Docket No. 980731-WS, Application for certificate to provide water and wastewater service 
in Charlotte County by Hunter Creek Utilities, LLC. 

Dear Mr. Leonette: 

In response to your July 27, 1998 request, you have been granted an extension to respond to 
deficiencies. A complete response to my June 24, 1998 letter of notification will now be expected 
on or before h m s t  17. 1998. Please be sure to include in your response a separate letter 
withdrawing your application for an exemption in Docket No. 941044-WS so that this docket may 
be closed. 

If you have any questions, or need any further assistance, please contact Ms. Patricia Brady, 
of my staff, at (850) 3 14-6686. 
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Sincerely, 

/ John D. Williams 
Chief, Bureau of Policy Development 

and Industry Structure 
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Division of Water and Wastewater (Hill, Lowe, Messer, Brady) 
Division of Legal Services (Ferguson) 
Division of Records and Reporthg 


